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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Hyma Vedula 

Cc: 
Subject: RE: Confidential documents 

P e r  th is  e-mail, the Clerk's Off ice will destroy the below listed confidential documents. 

Thanks. 
~tlargllcrltr B. ilnrPeat1 

~ 

Wednesday, August 17,201 1 11 :36 AM 

Dale Mailhot; Clarence Prestwood; Lynn Deamer 

i iPmrbG Ccr1)iurinn 
j f lonbn g u b l i r  Scrbirr Doi i i i t~ issioi i  
Officr of Cnniriiissiou Clcrli 
2540 %Iyiiiinrb Oak @oulru'irb 
CS.~IIBIIR~SP:~. $lorib,? 32399-0530 
S50 -113-6524 

From: Hyma Vedula 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 11:34 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Clarence Prestwood; Lynn Deamer 
Subject: Confidential documents 

Marguerite, 

The following list of confidential documents have met the 15-year record retention requirement (No.262) 
and therefore they may be destroyed. 

I I I 

Thank you 

Hymvatki Ve&h 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Professional Accountant 
Bureau of Auditing 
Hvedula@Dsc.state.fl.us 
Tel: (850) 413-6477 
Fax:(850) 413-6478 

7 R- .Cf ,T! '  Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to o r  from 
state officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upoklOCUHf NT q(.'% r 
request. Your e-mail communication may therefore be  subject to public disclosure. 05823 AUG17= 
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Marguerite McLean 

From: Hyrna Vedula 

Sent: 

To: Marguerite McLean 

c c :  Ann Cole 

Subject: FW: Confidential documents 

Marguerite, 

~ ~ 

Wednesday, August 17,2011 11:37 AM 

The following list of confidential documents have met the 15-year record retention requirement (No.262) 
and therefore they may be destroyed. 

Thank you 

Hymvathf Teduh 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Professional Accountant 
Bureau of Auditing 
Hvedula@Dsc.state.fl.us 
Tel: (850) 413-6477 
Fax:(850) 413-6478 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from 
state officials regarding state business are public records available to  the public and media upon 
request. Your e-mail communication may therefore be subject to  public disclosure. 

8/17/2011 


